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I respectfully submit this testimony as a citizen of Oregon and ask that SB 210 not be 

allowed to pass.  Oregon’s vote by mail process is an institution, one even that other 

states envy, and while recently there have been controversies surrounding its 

function, they are all blown out of proportion for the sake of headlines and click-bait.  

Quite simply our vote by mail system works, and it has worked since its inception.  

Vote by mail allows seniors, disabled individuals, workers, caretakers, and many 

many others to also have their voices heard.  Respectfully, please do not bend to 

federal partisan pressure, and take this method away from Oregonians so that we all 

can continue have our voices heard in an equitable way.   

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

-Kelsey 

 

 


